
21st June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Confirmation of your child's place/Invitation to School Open Evening

We are delighted to confirm that your child has been offered a place at Mundesley Junior School.
You will already be familiar with many of our teachers and office processes, however we will
provide you with comprehensive information to support you and your child in this new stage of
their school career.

As we prepare for your child to join us, and to confirm your child's place, please complete
your child's data collection sheet & permissions form and return by Friday 28th June
2024. Please check the information and update where necessary. We have left the Medical
Information field blank to allow you to update on all existing or new medical conditions.

If the data held is correct, you will still need to sign and return the form, so we know you have
reviewed the information.

In addition you are invited to an open evening at the Junior School on Monday 24th June
2023. This is a chance for you to come and view the school and find out more about what your
child can expect when they arrive.

Even if you have recently had/or currently have a child at the Juniors we would love to see you.
This is a unique opportunity to refresh your knowledge or to find out all about us.

Please find below the timetable for the evening (Please Note: This is a parent/carer only event):

Time Activity

6.00pm Arrival and welcome by Head of School

6.15pm Presentation by Head of School and Q&A session

7.00pm Close

You can also find a wealth of information on our school website www.coastaltogether.co.uk.

We very much look forward to welcoming you and your child to Mundesley Junior School.

Regards

Sophie Bugg
Head of Schools MIJS

https://www.coastaltogether.co.uk/

